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The New 2024 Kindergarten Building – with Photos 
 
Dear Friends, 
 
In the May article,  I told the story of how the new Kindergarten building came to be a reality. Please read my 
May article for all of the details.  That having been said, we were so proud of the parents and people of Akrampa 
who worked so hard to raise money on their own to begin the building process of the new Kindergarten building. 
*Below, you see the photo of where (only) the 4 walls have been built. This is as far into the building process 
as the parents were able to get on their own before they ran out of money. When I realized they would not be 
able to finish it past this stage, I contacted the Ghana Committee in Ohio. 

 
 

After a family in Ohio, who were long time supporters of the mission, generously gave all of the money that was 
needed to complete the building of the Kindergarten Classroom; I quickly hired contractors, masons, 
electricians, painters, etc. and got the work started on construction. When construction was complete, the 
teachers and I decided that as a place of learning and teaching, for very small children, the building must have 
the necessary attraction … the kind of environment that would be helpful for both teachers & learners.  So, we 
had a local artist paint murals/artwork on both the inside of the classroom & outside on the walls of the building. 
*Below, see 2 photos of the artwork on the Outside of the Kindergarten classroom, along with the artist. 
 

 



 
 

 
 
Now the building is ready for use by the many children eligible to start school in the Kindergarten. When I 
return to Ghana, (from Ohio), I will facilitate the purchase of the appropriate furniture (tables/chairs, etc.) 
for the children to use in the classroom, along with some necessary learning tools. 
 
Below, see the photo of the new 2024 Kindergarten building, completed, from the outside. Notice the bright 
blue and white paint and the vibrant colors of the murals. WE are so grateful to complete this project for the 
children. And we look forward to our next project to help improve the Akrampa school for our children!  

 
Thank you!! 
 
Blessings,  Pastor Ben Wilson	

		
 


